

Planning Act (Northern Ireland) 2011 and The Planning (Development Management)

(Temporary Modifications) (Coronavirus) Regulations (Northern Ireland) 2020

PRE-APPLICATION DIGITAL PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

Proposal:  CHANGE OF USE FROM INDUSTRIAL TO WASTE METAL RECYCLING FACILITY WITH ASSOCIATED OFFICES AND CAR PARKING
Location:
 58 DUNCRUE STREET BELFAST BT3 9AR.
Please note there will be no physical drop-in event due to COVID-19 safety measures.  All consultation is being conducted remotely using a dedicated webpage at www.mckenziesni.com/consultation from 23th November 2020 - 14th December 2020.  Information can also be supplied by e-mail or post to any interested persons.
Further information may be obtained by emailing info@mckenziesni.com or in writing to McKenzies NI Ltd. 76-86 Duncrue Street, Belfast, BT3 9AR Tel: +44 28 90755737.  
If you wish to make comments on the proposals, you may do so at the above website, and/ or in writing to McKenzies NI Ltd no later than 14th December 2020.
__________________________________________________________________________________
This notice does not relate to a planning application. Any comments made to the prospective applicant are not representations to the planning authority.  If a planning application is subsequently submitted to Belfast City Council, normal neighbour notification and publicity will be undertaken at that time and you will have the opportunity to make formal representation regarding the proposal at that time.


